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UNAMA WELCOMES ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE TIMELINE FOR THE  
2014 ELECTIONS IN AFGHANISTAN  

 
Kabul, 31 October 2012 - The United Nations Assistance Mission in Afghanistan (UNAMA) 
welcomes today’s announcement by the Afghan Independent Election Commission of the 
timeline leading to the 2014 elections in accordance with the Constitution.  

 
UNAMA reaffirms its commitment to support the organisation of the elections at the request of 
the Afghan authorities and institutions as mandated by the United Nations Security Council. 
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